
 

 

EXPLANATION FOR NON-SUBMISSION OF SCRUTINY REPORTS 

 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE :   SOCIAL CARE & HEALTH 
 
DATE OF MEETING :  18TH APRIL, 2016 

 
 

ITEM RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER 

EXPLANATION REVISED 
SUBMISSION 

DATE 

Carmarthenshire 
Carers Action 
Plan Update 

Jonathan 
Rees 

We are currently 
establishing a new 
Strategic Partnership 
Board for Carers with 
Heads of Service and 
as a result we would 
like to present a report 
for consideration by 
Scrutiny Committee 
which will look into the 
future provision of 
support for carers.  The 
meeting of the Strategic 
Board will be held on 
19th April, 2016.  

 
To be 
confirmed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mental Health 
Services 

Avril Bracey, 
Head of 
Mental Health 
& Learning 
Disability 

The scrutiny report will 
primarily be to report 
progress on the 
Together for Mental 
Health Annual Report.  
This report is currently 
out to consultation 
which will be concluded 
at the end of March.  
The final report will not 
be available until Mid-
April and will therefore 
be presented to the 
Committee’s meeting in 
May.  A  representative 
of the Health Board will 
also be available to 
attend. 

16th May 
2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ITEM RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER 

EXPLANATION REVISED 
SUBMISSION 

DATE 

Review of 
Reablement 

Rhian 
Dawson 

As previously advised, 
changes in the staffing 
structure took place in 
December. An 
evaluation of changes 
to the service is not yet 
complete. The report is 
therefore deferred. 
 

15th June 
2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


